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People Like Us Feb 24 2020 'People Like Us is also a reminder that – even in the darkest times – the extraordinary
power of love can light the way' Fiona Valpy. 'A powerful, unforgettable love story' Gill Paul. 'A heartbreaking,
beautiful story' Jenny Ashcroft. 'This is historical fiction at its absolute best' Liz Trenow. 'I nearly drowned and
Walter rescued me. That changes everything.' Leipzig, 1930s Germany. Hetty Heinrich is a perfect German child. Her
father is an SS officer, her brother in the Luftwaffe, herself a member of the BDM. She believes resolutely in her
country, and the man who runs it. Until Walter changes everything. Blond-haired, blue-eyed, perfect in every way
Walter. The boy who saved her life. A Jew. Anti-semitism is growing by the day, and neighbours, friends and family
members are turning on one another. As Hetty falls deeper in love with a man who is against all she has been taught,
she begins to fight against her country, her family and herself. Hetty will have to risk everything to save Walter,
even if it means sacrificing herself... Perfect for fans of The Tattooist of Auschwitz and The Book Thief. Why people
love People Like Us: 'An outstanding and heart-breaking story of Nazism seen from the "other side": blind
indoctrination is transformed into true heroism by the power of love' Sharon Maas, author of The Violin Maker's
Daughter. 'People Like Us is part romance, part character study, part call to arms' Lizzie Page. 'People Like Us is an
incredibly moving, utterly captivating, beautiful story of love, courage, and the strength of the human spirit. It was
both heartbreaking and hopeful at once. The ending had me in tears' Rhiannon Navin. 'A heartbreaking and thoughtprovoking story about forbidden love during Nazi Germany. Had me gripped to the very end' Luke Allnott, author of We
Own the Sky. 'Beautiful and absorbing — a vital story of kindness, and a reminder that humanity can flourish in the
darkest of times' Caroline Hulse, author of The Adults.
The Making of Us Dec 16 2021 From the New York Times bestselling author of Then She Was Gone comes a “compelling and
heartbreaking” (Jojo Moyes) novel about three strangers who are brought together by the father they never knew. Lydia,
Dean, and Robyn don’t know one another. Yet. Each is facing difficult challenges. Lydia is still wearing the scars from
her traumatic childhood. Wealthy and successful, she leads a lonely and disjointed existence. Dean is a young,
unemployed, single dad whose life is going nowhere. Robyn is eighteen. Gorgeous, popular, and intelligent, she entered
her first year of college confident of her dream to become a pediatrician. Now she’s failing her classes. Now she’s
falling in love for the first time. Lydia, Dean, and Robyn live very different lives, but each of them, independently,
has always felt that something was missing. What they don’t know is that a letter is about to arrive that will turn
their lives upside down. It is a letter containing a secret—one that will bind them together and show them what love
and family and friendship really mean. “Filled with heart and humor” (Kirkus Reviews), The Making of Us is a literary
gem that will remind readers of the miracles that happen when we bring life into the world and share our lives with
those we love.
The quiet contemporary American novel Dec 24 2019 This book explores the concept of ‘quiet’ – an aesthetic of
narrative driven by reflective principles – and argues for the term’s application to the study of contemporary American
fiction. In doing so, it makes two critical interventions. Firstly, it maps the neglected history of quiet fictions,
arguing that from Hester Prynne to Clarissa Dalloway, from Bartleby to William Stoner, the Western tradition is filled
with quiet characters. Secondly, it asks what it means for a novel to be quiet and how we might read for quiet in an
American literary tradition that critics so often describe as noisy. Examining recent works by Marilynne Robinson, Teju
Cole and Ben Lerner, among others, the book argues that quiet can be a multi-faceted state of existence, one that is
communicative and expressive in as many ways as noise but filled with potential for radical discourse by its
marginalisation as a mode of expression.
The Best of Us Feb 06 2021 Paradise isn’t quite what it seems as four college friends meet for an island vacation in
this captivating new novel from the acclaimed author of These Girls. An all-expense-paid week at a luxury villa in
Jamaica—it’s the invitation of a lifetime for a group of old college friends. All four women are desperate not just for
a reunion, but for an escape: Tina is drowning under the demands of mothering four young children. Allie is shattered
by the news that a genetic illness runs in her family. Savannah is carrying the secret of her husband’s infidelity.
And, finally, there’s Pauline, who spares no expense to throw her wealthy husband an unforgettable thirty-fifth
birthday celebration, hoping it will gloss over the cracks already splitting apart their new marriage. Languid hours on
a private beach, gourmet dinners, and late nights of drinking kick off an idyllic week for the women and their
husbands. But as a powerful hurricane bears down on the island, turmoil swirls inside the villa, forcing each of the
women to reevaluate everything she knows about her friends—and herself.
This Light Between Us: A Novel of World War II Jun 29 2020 Winner of the American Library Association's Asian/Pacific
American Award for Literature For readers of The Librarian Of Auschwitz, This Light Between Us is a powerfully
affecting story of World War II about the unlikeliest of pen pals—a Japanese American boy and a French Jewish girl—as
they fight to maintain hope in a time of war. “I remember visiting Manzanar and standing in the windswept plains where
over ten thousand internees were once imprisoned, their voices cut off. I remember how much I wanted to write a story
that did right by them. Hopefully this book delivers.”—Andrew Fukuda In 1935, ten-year-old Alex Maki from Bainbridge
Island, Washington is disgusted when he’s forced to become pen pals with Charlie Lévy of Paris, France—a girl. He
thought she was a boy. In spite of Alex’s reluctance, their letters continue to fly across the Atlantic—and along with
them, the shared hopes and dreams of friendship. Until the Japanese attack on Pearl Harbor and the growing Nazi
persecution of Jews force them to confront the darkest aspects of human nature. From the desolation of an internment
camp on the plains of Manzanar to the horrors of Auschwitz and the devastation of European battlefields, the only thing
they can hold onto are the memories of their letters. But nothing can dispel the light between them. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
A Confederacy of Dunces Mar 27 2020 One of the BBC's '100 Novels That Shaped Our World' 'My favourite book of all

time... it stays with you long after you have read it - for your whole life, in fact' Billy Connolly A monument to
sloth, rant and contempt, a behemoth of fat, flatulence and furious suspicion of anything modern - this is Ignatius J.
Reilly of New Orleans, noble crusader against a world of dunces. The ordinary folk of New Orleans seem to think he is
unhinged. Ignatius ignores them, heaving his vast bulk through the city's fleshpots in a noble crusade against vice,
modernity and ignorance. But his momma has a nasty surprise in store for him: Ignatius must get a job. Undaunted, he
uses his new-found employment to further his mission - and now he has a pirate costume and a hot-dog cart to do it
with... Never published during his lifetime, John Kennedy Toole's hilarious satire, A Confederacy of Dunces is a Don
Quixote for the modern age, and this Penguin Modern Classics edition includes a foreword by Walker Percy. 'A pungent
work of slapstick, satire and intellectual incongruities ... it is nothing less than a grand comic fugue' The New York
Times
All About Us Mar 19 2022 Two choices. One destiny. A love story you’ll never forget...
Travels with Charley in Search of America Jul 19 2019 An intimate journey across America, as told by one of its most
beloved writers To hear the speech of the real America, to smell the grass and the trees, to see the colors and the
light—these were John Steinbeck's goals as he set out, at the age of fifty-eight, to rediscover the country he had been
writing about for so many years. With Charley, his French poodle, Steinbeck drives the interstates and the country
roads, dines with truckers, encounters bears at Yellowstone and old friends in San Francisco. Along the way he reflects
on the American character, racial hostility, the particular form of American loneliness he finds almost everywhere, and
the unexpected kindness of strangers.
The Truth According to Us Oct 02 2020 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • From the co-author of The Guernsey Literary and
Potato Peel Pie Society comes a wise, witty, and exuberant novel, perfect for fans of Lee Smith, that illuminates the
power of loyalty and forgiveness, memory and truth, and the courage it takes to do what’s right. Annie Barrows once
again evokes the charm and eccentricity of a small town filled with extraordinary characters. Her new novel, The Truth
According to Us, brings to life an inquisitive young girl, her beloved aunt, and the alluring visitor who changes the
course of their destiny forever. In the summer of 1938, Layla Beck’s father, a United States senator, cuts off her
allowance and demands that she find employment on the Federal Writers’ Project, a New Deal jobs program. Within days,
Layla finds herself far from her accustomed social whirl, assigned to cover the history of the remote mill town of
Macedonia, West Virginia, and destined, in her opinion, to go completely mad with boredom. But once she secures a room
in the home of the unconventional Romeyn family, she is drawn into their complex world and soon discovers that the
truth of the town is entangled in the thorny past of the Romeyn dynasty. At the Romeyn house, twelve-year-old Willa is
desperate to learn everything in her quest to acquire her favorite virtues of ferocity and devotion—a search that leads
her into a thicket of mysteries, including the questionable business that occupies her charismatic father and the
reason her adored aunt Jottie remains unmarried. Layla’s arrival strikes a match to the family veneer, bringing to
light buried secrets that will tell a new tale about the Romeyns. As Willa peels back the layers of her family’s past,
and Layla delves deeper into town legend, everyone involved is transformed—and their personal histories completely
rewritten. Praise for The Truth According to Us “As delightfully eccentric as Guernsey yet refreshingly different . . .
an epic but intimate family novel with richly imagined characters . . . Willa’s indomitable spirit, keen sense of
adventure and innate intelligence reminded me of two other motherless girls in literature: Scout Finch in Harper Lee’s
To Kill a Mockingbird and Flavia de Luce in Alan Bradley’s big-hearted British mystery series.”—The Washington Post
“The Truth According to Us has all the characteristics of a great summer read: A plot that makes you want to keep
turning the pages; a setting that makes you feel like you’re inhabiting another time and place; and characters who
become people you’re sad to leave behind—and thus who always stay with you.”—Miami Herald “It takes a brave author to
make the heroine of a new novel an observant and feisty girl . . . like Scout Finch in To Kill a Mockingbird. . . . But
Barrows . . . has created a believable and touching character in Willa.”—USA Today “[A] heartwarming coming-of-age
novel [that] sparkles with folksy depictions of a tight-knit family and life in a small town . . . full of richly
drawn, memorable characters.”—The Seattle Times “A big, juicy family saga with warm humor and tragic twists . . . The
story gets more and more absorbing as it moves briskly along.”—St. Louis Post-Dispatch “Annie Barrows leaves no doubt
that she is a storyteller of rare caliber, with wisdom and insight to spare. Every page rings like a bell.”—Paula
McLain, author of The Paris Wife
All of Us Apr 27 2020 A psychological thriller following a woman with six split identities.
The Frequency of Us Apr 08 2021 *** A BBC2 BETWEEN THE COVERS BOOK CLUB PICK *** *** BBC RADIO 4 BOOK AT BEDTIME ***
'A fascinating, beautiful, heartwarming novel. It kept me gripped from the very first chapter' -- BETH O'LEARY In
Second World War Bath, young, naïve wireless engineer Will meets Austrian refugee Elsa Klein: she is sophisticated,
witty and worldly, and at last his life seems to make sense . . . until, soon after, the newly married couple's home is
bombed, and Will awakes from the wreckage to find himself alone. No one has heard of Elsa Klein. They say he was never
married. Seventy years later, social worker Laura is battling her way out of depression and off medication. Her new
case is a strange, isolated old man whose house hasn't changed since the war. A man who insists his wife vanished many,
many years before. Everyone thinks he's suffering dementia. But Laura begins to suspect otherwise . . . From Keith
Stuart, author of the much-loved Richard & Judy bestseller A Boy Made of Blocks, comes a stunning, emotional novel
about an impossible mystery and a true love that refuses to die. 'Enthralling, a real thing of beauty. Dazzling' -JOSIE SILVER 'The Frequency of Us is a novel with a bit of everything: a sweeping love story, wonderfully complex
characters, and a sprinkling of the supernatural. I loved it, and know it'll stay with me for some time' -- CLARE
POOLEY 'A complete joy! An intelligent, intricate and emotive mystery' -- LOUISE JENSON
The Last of Us Jun 22 2022 Selected for the QI Book of the Year Award, 2016 'Gripping and utterly believable' IAN
RANKIN, Guardian Books of the Year ‘A story about the strength and fragility of human nature. Rob Ewing's writing is
powerful, compassionate and brilliant. I absolutely loved it’ JOANNA CANNON, the author of THE TROUBLE WITH GOATS AND
SHEEP
People Like Us Mar 07 2021 Kay Donovan may have skeletons in her closet, but the past is past, and she's reinvented
herself entirely. Now she's a star soccer player whose group of gorgeous friends run their private school with
effortless popularity and acerbic wit. But when a girl's body is found in the lake, Kay's carefully constructed life
begins to topple. The dead girl has left Kay a computer-coded scavenger hunt, which, as it unravels, begins to
implicate suspect after suspect, until Kay herself is in the crosshairs of a murder investigation. But if Kay's finally
backed into a corner, she'll do what it takes to survive. Because at Bates Academy, the truth is something you makeanot
something that happened. Debut author Dana Mele has written a taut, sophisticated suspense novel that readers will tear
through and not stop talking about. SEE LESS Kay Donovan may have skeletons in her closet, but the past is past, and
she's reinvented herself entirely. Now she's a star soccer player whose group of gorgeous friends run their private
school with effortless popularity and acerbic wit. But when a girl's body is found in the lake, Kay's carefully
constructed life begins to topple. The dead girl has left Kay a computer-coded scavenger hunt, which, as it unravels,
begins to implicate suspect after suspect, until Kay herself is in the crosshairs of a murder investigation. But if
Kay's finally backed into a corner, she'll do what it takes to survive. Because at Bates Academy, the truth is

something you makeanot something that happened. Debut author Dana Mele has written a taut, sophisticated suspense novel
that readers will tear through and not stop talking about. SEE LESS Kay Donovan may have skeletons in her closet, but
the past is past, and she's reinvented herself entirely. Now she's a star soccer player whose group of gorgeous friends
run their private school with effortless popularity and acerbic wit. But when a girl's body is found in the lake, Kay's
carefully constructed life begins to topple. The dead girl has left Kay a computer-coded scavenger hunt, which, as it
unravels, begins to implicate suspect after suspect, until Kay herself is in the crosshairs of a murder investigation.
But if Kay's finally backed into a corner, she'll do what it takes to survive. Because at Bates Academy, the truth is
something you makeanot something that happened. Debut author Dana Mele has written a taut, sophisticated suspense novel
that readers will tear through and not stop talking about.
Us Oct 26 2022 David Nicholls brings the wit and intelligence that graced his international bestseller One Day to a
compellingly human, deftly humorous new novel about what holds marriages and families together—and what happens when
everything threatens to fall apart. Douglas Petersen may be mild mannered, but behind his reserve lies a sense of
humour that, against all odds, seduces beautiful Connie into a second date . . . and eventually into marriage. Now,
almost three decades after their relationship first blossomed in London, they live more or less happily in the suburbs
with their moody seventeen-year-old son, Albie. Then Connie tells Douglas she thinks she wants a divorce. The timing
couldn’t be worse. Hoping to encourage her son’s artistic interests, Connie has planned a month-long tour of European
capitals, a chance to experience the world’s greatest works of art as a family, and she can’t bring herself to cancel.
And maybe going ahead with the original plan is for the best anyway? Douglas is privately convinced that this landmark
trip will rekindle the romance in the marriage, and may even help him to bond with Albie. Narrated from Douglas’s
endearingly honest, slyly witty, and at times achingly optimistic point of view, Us is the story of a man trying to
rescue his relationship with the woman he loves and learning how to get closer to a son who’s always felt like a
stranger. Us is a moving meditation on the demands of marriage and parenthood as well as the intricate relationship
between the heart and the head. In David Nicholls’s gifted hands, Douglas’s odyssey brings Europe—from the streets of
Amsterdam to the famed museums of Paris, from the cafes of Venice to the beaches of Barcelona—to vivid life just as he
experiences a powerful awakening of his own. Will this summer be his last as a husband, or the moment when he turns his
marriage, and maybe even his whole life, around?
This Thing Between Us Jul 31 2020 A widower battles his grief, rage, and the mysterious evil inhabiting his home smart
speaker, in this mesmerizing horror thriller from Gus Moreno. It was Vera’s idea to buy the Itza. The “world’s most
advanced smart speaker!” didn’t interest Thiago, but Vera thought it would be a bit of fun for them amidst all the
strange occurrences happening in the condo. It made things worse. The cold spots and scratching in the walls were weird
enough, but peculiar packages started showing up at the house—who ordered industrial lye? Then there was the eerie
music at odd hours, Thiago waking up to Itza projecting light shows in an empty room. It was funny and strange right up
until Vera was killed, and Thiago’s world became unbearable. Pundits and politicians all looking to turn his wife’s
death into a symbol for their own agendas. A barrage of texts from her well-meaning friends about letting go and moving
on. Waking to the sound of Itza talking softly to someone in the living room . . . The only thing left to do was get
far away from Chicago. Away from everything and everyone. A secluded cabin in Colorado seemed like the perfect place to
hole up with his crushing grief. But soon Thiago realizes there is no escape—not from his guilt, not from his simmering
rage, and not from the evil hunting him, feeding on his grief, determined to make its way into this world. A bold,
original horror novel about grief, loneliness and the oppressive intimacy of technology, This Thing Between Us marks
the arrival of a spectacular new talent.
Us Three Jun 17 2019 ***THE INSTANT SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER*** 'A touching celebration of the beauty and endurance of
female friendship. There is nothing mightier. Fact.' DAWN FRENCH The new novel from Ruth Jones, co-creator of Gavin &
Stacey and author of the smash-hit, number one bestselling debut, Never Greener. Friends forever is a difficult promise
to keep... Meet Lana, Judith and Catrin. Best friends since primary school when they swore an oath on a Curly Wurly
wrapper that they would always be there for each other, come what may. After the trip of a lifetime, the three girls
are closer than ever. But an unexpected turn of events shakes the foundation of their friendship to its core, leaving
their future in doubt - there's simply too much to forgive, let alone forget. An innocent childhood promise they once
made now seems impossible to keep . . . Packed with all the heart and empathy that made Ruth's name as a screenwriter
and now author, Us Three is a funny, moving and uplifting novel about life's complications, the power of friendship and
how it defines us all. Prepare to meet characters you'll feel you've known all your life - prepare to meet Us Three.
***** Praise for Us Three: 'A warm, smart, uplifting tale of true friendship.' BETH O'LEARY 'This novel oozes warmth
and honesty. A big-hearted book that provides a cast of characters you'll lose your heart to.' ADELE PARKS 'I loved
this brilliantly gripping depiction of the complexities of female friendship over the years. Love, betrayal, comedy and
loss - Us Three has it all.' FIONA NEILL ***** Readers love Us Three: 'I love the way Ruth Jones writes. The
relationship between the 3 friends is perfect and a wonderful book to read about friendship' 'I absolutely loved this
so much. There were moments that made me cry and other moments that made me laugh.' 'Best book of the year so far. To
sum it up I'd say "it was bloody lush"' ****RUTH'S BRILLIANT NEW NOVEL LOVE UNTOLD IS COMING SOON AND AVAILABLE TO PREORDER NOW****
One of Us Jul 23 2022 'The Girl with All The Gifts meets To Kill A Mockingbird' Claire North, author of The First
Fifteen Lives of Harry August 'It's quite rare to find a story with this much heartbreaking impact . . . this is
skilful, powerful stuff' SciFiNow THEY CALL IT THE PLAGUE A generation of children born with extreme genetic mutations
THEY CALL IT A HOME But it's a place of neglect and forced labour THEY CALL HIM A FREAK But Dog is just a boy who wants
to be treated as normal THEY CALL THEM DANGEROUS They might be right The story of a lost generation, and a boy who just
wants to be one of us. 'One of Us is a stunning achievement in speculative fiction' Shelf Awareness 'An amazing tour-deforce . . . One of Us rattled me to the core. An engrossing, emotionally-charged book and a work of terrible beauty. I
loved it, heart and soul' John Dixon 'Without a doubt one of the best books I'll read this year . . . a compelling work
of near perfection' Bracken MacLeod 'This is not a kind book, or a gentle book, or a book that pulls its punches. But
it's a powerful book and it will change you' Seanan McGuire
Beloved Sep 20 2019 ONE OF FIVE NEW VINTAGE FUTURE CLASSICS READING GUIDE EDITIONS
The Secrets Between Us Nov 03 2020 “A powerful, urgent novel that wields issues of gender and class like a blade. . .
. This intergenerational novel asks hard questions about who we are, who we can become, and what awaits on the other
side of our becoming. Thrity Umrigar is known as a bold and generous writer, and The Secrets Between Us only further
establishes her reputation.” — Wiley Cash, author of The Last Ballad Bhima, the unforgettable main character of Thrity
Umrigar’s beloved national bestseller The Space Between Us, returns in this triumphant sequel—a poignant and compelling
novel in which the former servant struggles against the circumstances of class and misfortune to forge a new path for
herself and her granddaughter in modern India. Poor and illiterate, Bhima had faithfully worked for the Dubash family,
an upper-middle-class Parsi household, for more than twenty years. Yet after courageously speaking the truth about a
heinous crime perpetrated against her own family, the devoted servant was cruelly fired. The sting of that dismissal
was made more painful coming from Sera Dubash, the temperamental employer who had long been Bhima’s only confidante. A

woman who has endured despair and loss with stoicism, Bhima must now find some other way to support herself and her
granddaughter, Maya. Bhima’s fortunes take an unexpected turn when her path intersects with Parvati, a bitter, taciturn
older woman. The two acquaintances soon form a tentative business partnership, selling fruits and vegetables at the
local market. As they work together, these two women seemingly bound by fate grow closer, each confessing the truth
about their lives and the wounds that haunt them. Discovering her first true friend, Bhima pieces together a new life,
and together, the two women learn to stand on their own. A dazzling story of gender, strength, friendship, and second
chances, The Secrets Between Us is a powerful and perceptive novel that brilliantly evokes the complexities of life in
modern India and the harsh realities faced by women born without privilege as they struggle to survive.
U.S. History Jan 25 2020 Published by OpenStax College, U.S. History covers the breadth of the chronological history
of the United States and also provides the necessary depth to ensure the course is manageable for instructors and
students alike. U.S. History is designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements of most courses. The authors
introduce key forces and major developments that together form the American experience, with particular attention paid
to considering issues of race, class and gender. The text provides a balanced approach to U.S. history, considering the
people, events and ideas that have shaped the United States from both the top down (politics, economics, diplomacy) and
bottom up (eyewitness accounts, lived experience).
U.S.A. May 21 2022
American Gods Nov 15 2021 Shadow is a man with a past. But now he wants nothing more than to live a quiet life with
his wife and stay out of trouble. Until he learns that she's been killed in a terrible accident. Flying home for the
funeral, as a violent storm rocks the plane, a strange man in the seat next to him introduces himself. The man calls
himself Mr. Wednesday, and he knows more about Shadow than is possible. He warns Shadow that a far bigger storm is
coming. And from that moment on, nothing will ever he the same...
The Understudy Aug 20 2019 David Nicholls' highly-anticipated new novel, SWEET SORROW, is out now. THE UNDERSTUDY is a
scintillating comedy of ambition, celebrity, jealousy and love. For Josh Harper, being in show-business means
everything he ever wanted - money, fame, a beautiful wife, and a lead role on the London stage. For Stephen C. McQueen,
it means a disastrous career playing passers-by and dead people. Stephen is stuck with an unfortunate name, a hopeless
agent, a daughter he barely knows, and a job as understudy to Josh Harper, the 12th Sexiest Man in the World. And when
Stephen falls in love with Josh's clever, funny wife Nora, things get even more difficult. But might there yet be a way
for Stephen to get his Big Break? THE UNDERSTUDY is a scintillating comedy of ambition, celebrity, jealousy and love.
The Gravity of Us Jul 11 2021 "I'm so starry-eyed for this wise, romantic gem of a book." - Becky Albertalli,
bestselling author of Simon vs. the Homo Sapiens Agenda Cal wants to be a journalist, and he's already well underway
with almost half a million followers on his FlashFame app and an upcoming internship at Buzzfeed. But his plans are
derailed when his pilot father is selected for a highly-publicized NASA mission to Mars. Within days, Cal and his
parents leave Brooklyn for hot and humid Houston. With the entire nation desperate for any new information about the
astronauts, Cal finds himself thrust in the middle of a media circus. Suddenly his life is more like a reality TV show,
with his constantly bickering parents struggling with their roles as the "perfect American family." And then Cal meets
Leon, whose mother is another astronaut on the mission, and he finds himself falling head over heels--and fast. They
become an oasis for each other amid the craziness of this whole experience. As their relationship grows, so does the
frenzy surrounding the Mars mission, and when secrets are revealed about ulterior motives of the program, Cal must find
a way to get to the truth without hurting the people who have become most important to him.
The Map of Us Jan 17 2022 *Short-listed for Best Short Romance at the Romantic Novelists’ Association Romance of the
Year Awards 2019* One of the most original and charming books you will ever read, this is perfect for all those who
love Eleanor Oliphant and The Keeper of Lost Things
It Ends with Us Sep 25 2022 In this “brave and heartbreaking novel that digs its claws into you and doesn’t let go,
long after you’ve finished it” (Anna Todd, New York Times bestselling author) from the #1 New York Times bestselling
author of All Your Perfects, a workaholic with a too-good-to-be-true romance can’t stop thinking about her first love.
Lily hasn’t always had it easy, but that’s never stopped her from working hard for the life she wants. She’s come a
long way from the small town where she grew up—she graduated from college, moved to Boston, and started her own
business. And when she feels a spark with a gorgeous neurosurgeon named Ryle Kincaid, everything in Lily’s life seems
too good to be true. Ryle is assertive, stubborn, maybe even a little arrogant. He’s also sensitive, brilliant, and has
a total soft spot for Lily. And the way he looks in scrubs certainly doesn’t hurt. Lily can’t get him out of her head.
But Ryle’s complete aversion to relationships is disturbing. Even as Lily finds herself becoming the exception to his
“no dating” rule, she can’t help but wonder what made him that way in the first place. As questions about her new
relationship overwhelm her, so do thoughts of Atlas Corrigan—her first love and a link to the past she left behind. He
was her kindred spirit, her protector. When Atlas suddenly reappears, everything Lily has built with Ryle is
threatened. An honest, evocative, and tender novel, It Ends with Us is “a glorious and touching read, a forever keeper.
The kind of book that gets handed down” (USA TODAY).
Lucky Us Jun 10 2021 When Eva's mother abandons her on Iris's front porch, the girls don't seem to have much in common
- except, they soon discover, a father. Thrown together with no mothers to care for them and a father who could not be
considered a parent, Iris and Eva become one another's family. Iris wants to be a movie star; Eva is her sidekick.
Together, they journey across 1940s America from scandal in Hollywood to the jazz clubs and golden mansions of Long
Island, stumbling, cheating and loving their way through a landscape of war, betrayals and big dreams.
It Starts with Us Aug 24 2022 Before It Ends with Us, it started with Atlas. Colleen Hoover tells fan favorite Atlas’s
side of the story and shares what comes next in this long-anticipated sequel to the “glorious and touching” (USA TODAY)
#1 New York Times bestseller It Ends with Us. Lily and her ex-husband, Ryle, have just settled into a civil coparenting
rhythm when she suddenly bumps into her first love, Atlas, again. After nearly two years separated, she is elated that
for once, time is on their side, and she immediately says yes when Atlas asks her on a date. But her excitement is
quickly hampered by the knowledge that, though they are no longer married, Ryle is still very much a part of her
life—and Atlas Corrigan is the one man he will hate being in his ex-wife and daughter’s life. Switching between the
perspectives of Lily and Atlas, It Starts with Us picks up right where the epilogue for the “gripping, pulse-pounding”
(Sarah Pekkanen, author of Perfect Neighbors) bestselling phenomenon It Ends with Us left off. Revealing more about
Atlas’s past and following Lily as she embraces a second chance at true love while navigating a jealous ex-husband, it
proves that “no one delivers an emotional read like Colleen Hoover” (Anna Todd, New York Times bestselling author).
One Day Sep 01 2020 'ONE DAY is destined to be a modern classic' - Daily Mirror Twenty years, two people, ONE DAY. The
multi-million copy bestseller that captures the experiences of a generation. 'I can imagine you at forty,' she said, a
hint of malice in her voice. 'I can picture it right now.' He smiled without opening his eyes. 'Go on then.' 15th July
1988. Emma and Dexter meet for the first time on the night of their graduation. Tomorrow they must go their separate
ways. So where will they be on this one day next year? And the year after that? And every year that follows? Now a
major motion picture starring Anne Hathaway and directed by Lone Scherfig.
The Modern American Novel Dec 04 2020 "The Modern American Novel is an indispensable handbook for all those interested

in the novel and American culture. This new, completely revised and updated edition of Malcolm Bradbury's examination
of the modern American novel offers an extensive account of the multiplicity and variety of contemporary American
fiction, while providing a clear critical survey of the fictional scene from the 1890s to 1991. In this broad study,
Malcolm Bradbury traces the development of naturalism and impressionism, the growth of modernism, the realism of the
thirties and forties, to the postmodern experiment of the sixties, and the work of contemporary American writers." -Goodreads.
21st Century US Historical Fiction May 29 2020 This new collection examines important US historical fiction published
since 2000. Exploring historical novels by established American writers such as Philip Roth, Joyce Carol Oates, E.L.
Doctorow, Chang-rae Lee, James McBride, Susan Choi, and George Saunders, the book also includes chapters on first-time
novelists. Individual essays in 21st Century US Historical Fiction: Contemporary Responses to the Past tackle prominent
and provocative new novels, for example, recent Pulitzer Prize-winning fiction by Anthony Doerr, Viet Thanh Nguyen and
Colson Whitehead. Interrogating such key themes as war, race, sexuality, trauma and childhood; notions of genre and
periodization; and recent theorizations of historical fiction, scholars from the United States, Canada, Britain and
Ireland analyze an emerging canon of contemporary historical fiction by an ethno-racially diverse range of major
American writers.
The Plot Against America May 09 2021 DISCOVER THE NOVEL BEHIND THE BRILLIANT NEW TV DRAMA ‘Though on the morning after
the election disbelief prevailed, especially among the pollsters, by the next everybody seemed to understand
everything...’ When celebrity aviator, Charles A. Lindbergh, wins the 1940 presidential election on the slogan of
‘America First’, fear invades every Jewish household. Not only has Lindbergh blamed the Jews for pushing America
towards war with Germany, he has negotiated an 'understanding' with the Nazis promising peace between the two nations.
Growing up in the ‘ghetto’ of Newark, Philip Roth recounts his childhood caught in the stranglehold of this
counterfactual nightmare. As America sinks into its own dark metamorphosis and Jewish families are torn apart, fear and
uncertainty spread. Who really is President Lindbergh? And to what end has he hijacked America?
The Great American Read: The Book of Books Apr 20 2022 A blockbuster illustrated book that captures what Americans
love to read, The Great American Read: The Book of Books is the gorgeously-produced companion book to PBS's ambitious
summer 2018 series. What are America's best-loved novels? PBS will launch The Great American Read series with a 2-hour
special in May 2018 revealing America's 100 best-loved novels, determined by a rigorous national survey. Subsequent
episodes will air in September and October. Celebrities and everyday Americans will champion their favorite novel and
in the finale in late October, America's #1 best-loved novel will be revealed. The Great American Read: The Book of
Books will present all 100 novels with fascinating information about each book, author profiles, a snapshot of the
novel's social relevance, film or television adaptations, other books and writings by the author, and little-known
facts. Also included are themed articles about banned books, the most influential book illustrators, reading
recommendations, the best first-lines in literature, and more. Beautifully designed with rare images of the original
manuscripts, first-edition covers, rejection letters, and other ephemera, The Great American Read: The Book of Books is
a must-have book for all booklovers.
The Mountain Between Us Aug 12 2021 Stranded in a frigid mountain wilderness after a plane crash, a gifted surgeon and
a young magazine writer are forced to rely on each other for survival while confronting painful truths about their
personal lives.
The Best Part of Us Nov 22 2019 2021 15th Annual Indie Excellence Juror's Choice Award Winner “The Best Part of Us by
Sally Cole-Misch is a lush debut novel which explores nature, family, and land with nuance and patience.” —Affinity
Magazine Beth cherished her childhood summers on a pristine northern Canadian lake, where she reveled in the sweet
smell of dew on early morning hikes, the loons’ evening trills across the lake’s many bays, every brush stroke of her
brother’s paintings celebrating their cherished place, and their grandfather’s laughter as he welcomed neighbors to
their annual Welsh harvest celebration. Theirs was an unshakeable bond with nature, family, and friends, renewed every
summer on their island of granite and pines. But that bond was threatened and then torn apart, first as rights to their
island were questioned and then by nature itself, and the family was forced to leave. Fourteen years later, Beth has
created a new life in urban Chicago. There, she’s erected a solid barrier between the past and present, no matter how
much it costs—until her grandfather asks her to return to the island to determine its fate. Will she choose to preserve
who she has become, or risk everything to discover if what was lost still remains? The Best Part of Us will immerse
readers in a breathtaking natural world, a fresh perspective on loyalty, and an exquisite ode to the essential roles
that family, nature, and place hold in all of our lives.
The Sum of Us Oct 22 2019 LONGLISTED FOR THE NATIONAL BOOK AWARD 'With intelligence and care (as well as with a trove
of sometimes heartbreaking and sometimes heart-opening true stories) Heather McGhee shows us what racism has cost all
of us' - Elizabeth Gilbert Picked for the Financial Times Summer Books by Gillian Tett What would make a society drain
its public swimming baths and fill them with concrete rather than opening them to everyone? Economics researcher
Heather McGhee sets out across America to learn why white voters so often act against their own interests. Why do they
block changes that would help them, and even destroy their own advantages, whenever people of colour also stand to
benefit? Their tragedy is that they believe they can't win unless somebody else loses. But this is a lie. McGhee
marshals overwhelming economic evidence, and a profound well of empathy, to reveal the surprising truth: even racists
lose out under white supremacy. And US racism is everybody's problem. As McGhee shows, it was bigoted lending policies
that laid the ground for the 2008 financial crisis. There can be little prospect of tackling global climate change
until America's zero-sum delusions are defeated. The Sum of Us offers a priceless insight into the workings of
prejudice, and a timely invitation to solidarity among all humans, 'to piece together a new story of who we could be to
one another'.
What If It's Us Sep 13 2021 From INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLING authors Adam Silvera (They Both Die At The End) and Becky
Albertalli (Simon vs. The Homo Sapiens Agenda) comes a long-awaited collaboration about two very different boys who
can't decide if the universe is pushing them together or pulling them apart. Soon to be a feature film, adapted by the
creator of 13 Reasons Why! Meet Arthur and Ben. ARTHUR is only in New York for the summer, but if Broadway has taught
him anything, it’s that the universe can deliver a showstopping romance when you least expect it. BEN thinks the
universe needs to mind its business. If the universe had his back, he wouldn’t be carrying a box of his ex-boyfriend’s
things. But when the boys have a chance meeting at the post office, they leave wondering what exactly the universe does
have in store for them. What if - in a city of eight million people - they can't find each other again? What if they do
... and then can’t nail a first date even after three do-overs? What if Arthur tries too hard to make it work and Ben
doesn’t try hard enough? What if life really isn’t like a Broadway play? But what if it is? What if it's us? PRAISE FOR
WHAT IF IT'S US: 'Romantic, realistic and sweet, this perfectly captures New York, teenage love and life in that gray
area when you're not quite an adult and not quite a child either.' Lauren James, author of The Loneliest Girl in the
Universe PRAISE FOR ADAM SILVERA: 'A phenomenal talent.' Juno Dawson, author of Clean and Wonderland PRAISE FOR BECKY
ALBERTALLI: 'The love child of John Green and Rainbow Rowell.' Teen Vogue
A Place for Us Feb 18 2022 ** The New York Times bestseller ** 'To be taken hostage by Fatima Mirza’s heartrending and

timely story is a gutting pleasure... She captures your mind and heart with an urgency that defies you to stop reading.
I guarantee you will be different when you close the book' Sarah Jessica Parker 'I loved this book' Anne Tyler 'The
depth of the storytelling and the beauty of the language makes this debut something to treasure' John Boyne An
Indian–Muslim family is preparing for their eldest daughter's wedding. But as Hadia's marriage – one chosen of love,
not tradition – gathers the family back together, there is only one thing on their minds: can Amar, the estranged
younger brother of the bride, be trusted to behave himself after three years away? A Place for Us tells the story of
one family and all family life: of coming to terms with the choices we make, of reconciingly past and present and of
how the smallest decisions can lead to the deepest betrayals.
What Lies Between Us Jan 05 2021 In the idyllic hill country of Sri Lanka, a young girl grows up with her loving
family; but even in the midst of this paradise, terror lurks in the shadows. When tragedy strikes, she and her mother
must seek safety by immigrating to America. There the girl reinvents herself as an American teenager to survive, with
the help of her cousin; but even as she assimilates and thrives, the secrets and scars of her past follow her into
adulthood. In this new country of freedom, everything she has built begins to crumble around her, and her hold on
reality becomes more and more tenuous. When the past and the present collide, she sees only one terrible choice. From
Nayomi Munaweera, the award-winning author of Island of a Thousand Mirrors, comes the confession of a woman, driven by
the demons of her past to commit a single and possibly unforgivable crime. Praise for Island of a Thousand Mirrors:
"The paradisiacal landscapes of Sri Lanka are as astonishing as the barbarity of its revolution, and Munaweera evokes
the power of both in a lyrical debut novel worthy of shelving alongside her countryman Michael Ondaatje or her fellow
writer of the multigenerational immigrant experience Jhumpa Lahiri." - Publishers Weekly "The beating heart of Island
of a Thousand Mirrors is not so much its human characters but Sri Lanka itself and the vivid, occasionally
incandescent, language used to describe this teardrop in the Indian Ocean." - The New York Times Book Review
It Will Just Be Us Oct 14 2021 A terrifying new gothic horror novel about two sisters and a haunted house that never
sleeps, perfect for fans of Shirley Jackson's We Have Always Lived in the Castle. They say there's a door in Wakefield
that never opens... Sam Wakefield's ancestral home, a decaying mansion built on the edge of a swamp, isn't a place for
children. Its labyrinthine halls, built by her mad ancestors, are filled with echoes of the past: ghosts and memories
knotted together as one. In the presence of phantoms, it's all Sam can do to disentangle past from present in her daily
life. But when her pregnant sister Elizabeth moves in after a fight with her husband, something in the house shifts.
Already navigating her tumultuous relationship with Elizabeth, Sam is even more unsettled by the appearance of a new
ghost: a faceless boy who commits disturbing acts--threatening animals, terrorizing other children, and following Sam
into the depths of the house wielding a knife. When it becomes clear the boy is connected to a locked, forgotten room,
one which is never entered, Sam realizes this ghost is not like the others. This boy brings doom... As Elizabeth's due
date approaches, Sam must unravel the mysteries of Wakefield before her sister brings new life into a house marked by
death. But as the faceless boy grows stronger, Sam will learn that some doors should stay closed--and some secrets are
safer locked away forever.
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